
28th June 2019 

We have had a busy week in Crystal Class this week. 

On Monday we had our homework share.  The children were really proud of their learning and 

enjoyed explaining to their friends how they had created their different pieces.  Thank you 

again for supporting the children with their home learning – the standard of work and 

variation of learning was fantastic! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our visit to the University of the West of England (UWE) to explore science (electricity and 

water filtration) was a great success.  It was a really full day with the children completely 

immersing themselves into the different scientific experiments available to them.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Please can you send a carrier bag into school asap to send home school books from Year 2 – 

thank you. 

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them – thank you. 


